

Minutes of a Workshop of the Hanover Township Board Township Senior Center, 240 S. Rte. 59, Bartlett Saturday, November 1, 2014

- I. Call to Order/Roll Call
  Supervisor McGuire called the meeting to order at 8:35 a.m. and introduced those present including Trustees Benoit, Burke, Caramelli, and Clerk Dolan Baumer and Highway Commissioner P. Craig Ochoa. Others present included eleven residents and staff.
- II. Town Hall
  Supervisor McGuire thanked the residents for coming to the Workshop "Breakfast with the Board" today and reiterated the purpose, which is to have an open dialogue and exchange ideas from the residents. He welcomed everyone and introduced the Board. Clerk Dolan Baumer reminded everyone that next Tuesday, Election Day, would be very busy here at the Senior Center with two polling places and a receiving station. A resident asked when the triennial reassessment would occur, to which Mr. McGuire responded that it would occur in 2015.
- III. New Business: None.
- IV. Executive Session: No motion was made to go into Executive Session.
- V. Other Business: No other business was discussed.
- VI. Adjournment: There being no further business to come before this Board, Supervisor McGuire adjourned the formal workshop at 8:40 a.m. He invited the residents to have breakfast.

Respectfully submitted,

Katy Dolan Baumer

Clerk

Copy: Supervisor Administrator Attorney Gail Borden Library

(4) Trustees Senior Services Auditor Poplar Creek Public Library

Assessor Welfare Services Village of Streamwood

Bartlett Library Highway Commissioner Y&F Services Streamwood Park District